
IRWIN LAND USE CONSULTING, LLC 
P.O. Box 1715   BELLINGHAM, WA  98227 

ph 360.410.6745     email:  irwinlanduse@gmail.com 

 

 

 

August 6, 2021 

 

City of Mercer Island  

Development Services Group 

Attn: Andrew Leon 

9611 SE 36th St.  

Mercer Island, WA  98040 

 

RE: Updated plans for SHL21-005 

 

Andrew: 

 

Per your request I have contacted the contractor (Lakeside Construction) and they have indicated 

which framing will be replaced and what piles will be sleeved. See attached plan showing 

existing dock framing and specific framing members to be replaced (less than 50%) and piles to 

be sleeved (shown in bold, also less than 50%). If you have any questions or need anything else 

please let us know.  Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jay H. Irwin 
 
Jay H. Irwin 

  


